
 

Oct 7 2024 

Kimta Transportation Society 

PO Box 1494 

Mackenzie BC 

V0J 2C0 
 

Mayor and Council, 
District of Mackenzie 
 

To Whom it May Concern: 

Kimta Transportation Society is writing a grant application to Northern 

Development Investment Trust for operating funds to keep the shuttle van running 

between Mackenzie and Prince George. 

This letter is a request for a letter of support for our organization.   

This shuttle runs a regular route every day except Wednesdays and Sundays.  A 

great addition to our community, the shuttle is available for those who need to 

travel between Mackenzie and Prince George for medical appointments, shopping 

or socializing. 

Thank you for considering this request, 

 

Judy Close 

Bookkeeper, Kimta Transportation Society 


